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Risky Play Policy

Purpose of Policy

At Rainbow Nursery we recognise that children both need and want to take risks in order to explore limits, venture into new experiences and develop their capacities. The aim of this policy is to make sure children are given access to risky play to extend their learning and development whilst being supported by a capable and confident adult. In line with the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) all children and young people have the right to play and the right to learn. 


Responsibility

It is the responsibility of all members of staff to ensure they are aware of any risks in the nursery and that they position themselves with the children so that they are able to help, support and encourage as and when needed. 


Implementation

Where children require opportunities for adventurous positive risky play activities we will adapt environments and source resources and equipment which satisfy and challenge accordingly. Opportunities we offer due to the advantages of managed, beneficial and acceptable risks, will be carefully measured to ascertain whether the managed risk outweighs the potential risks involved within the activity/experience. Our risk assessments will balance risks with benefits. These are supported with procedures and guidance where needed, to enable the risk assessments to have the flexibility to make allowances for the “individual child” and the myriad of needs and abilities our children exhibit. It is our intention that whenever removing an opportunity due to its risk being deemed unacceptable, we will replace it with one which has acceptable risks that meet similar/same opportunities. Staff will offer children support and encouragement during risky play activities and ensure that clear boundaries at set with the child to ensure that risks are safe for children to explore. 






Date Completed: October 2023
Review Date: October 2024 
This policy will be monitored in line with relevant legislation and good practice guidelines.
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